
 

12 October 2001 

MEMORANDUM FOR WHOM IT MAY CONCERN 

FROM: 434 ARW/FM                                                                                                                 
GRISSOM ARB IN 46971-5000 

SUBJECT: BOLT Document Management and Laserfiche 

My office was in need of a document management system to handle the large volume of paper 
we receive and generate.  I researched several different document management systems and 
decided on Laserfiche for the software and Bolt Document Management as the provider. 

We have been using the system for a year now and are very pleased with Laserfiche and the 
service we receive from Bolt.  The software is very easy and intuitive and has met all our 
expectations and more.  The service we have received from Bolt is exceptional.  Jeff and Cathy 
are very customer oriented and go out of their way to provide you with the best service.  They 
personally surveyed what our needs were and provided an excellent plan to meet those needs. 

I am glad we decided to go with Laserfiche and Bolt Document Management to help in our 
document management endeavour.  If anyone has any questions for me please feel free to 
contact me at (765) 688-2472.  

MICHAEL J AYERS, GS-13         
Comptroller 
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